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Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 ext. 339 
or e-mail sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org 

IT’S CATECHETICAL SUNDAY!   
  “It is important for parents to 

be the first catechists, the first 

educators in faith in their own 

families, by their witness and 

their words. The faith is 

perhaps the most beautiful 

heritage that we can give because it makes you 

grow. To help children, boys and girls, young 

men, women, and adults to know and to love the 

Lord ever more is one of the most beautiful 

educational adventures, for it comprises the 

Church!” Pope Francis 

The Pope will be in Washington DC this week. He will 

address Congress and also meet with President 

Obama.  He will participate in the World Meeting of 

Families! To follow his time in the U.S. go to 

http://www.usccb.org/about/leadership/holy-see/ 

francis/papal-visit-2015/2015-papal-visit-schedule.cfm 

PARENTS CCE STARTS THIS WEEK!  

Bring your children to their class and 
then immediately go to the important 

parent meeting in Beck Hall! 

 
Mon. Eng 
6:30-7:45 

Mon. Span  
6:30 -7:45 

Wed. Eng 
5 - 6:15 

Fri. Span
7 - 8:45 

Kinder Rm 4 Rm 14 Rm 4 Rm 14 

1st Rm 2 Rm 5 Rm 2 Rm 5 

2nd Rm 10/11 Rm 7 Rm 10/11 Rm 7 

3rd Rm 9 Rm 8 Rm 9 Rm 8 

4th Bilingual – Delta & Rm 12 Rm 12 Rm 12 

5th Bilingual - Room 3 Rm 3 Rm 3 

6th - 8th Edge - Founders Hall Delta Rm  

PRESCHOOL AND FOUNDATION STARTS TODAY! 

FAMILY FORMATION WATCH YOUR E-MAILS! 

Early Childhood Program 
Seeing Children Through The Eyes of God! 
For information contact: Vicky Kuehnel, Director 
vkuehnel@stpaulcatholic.org  or 281.333.0176 

 

 

 

“Tell me and I forget; show me and I remember; 
involve me and I understand.”  Anonymous  

Pizzas are coming back by popular 
demand! This was a very successful 
fundraiser for the ECP last year.  
For every Little Ceasars Pizza kit 

that we sell, our program gets $5. Not to mention 
that these pizzas tasted REALLY GOOD! We will 
begin selling them on September 14th with the last 
day to purchase being October 1st. The kits will 
be delivered October 8th and you can eat pizza that 
night for dinner! 

Our September school social will be 
Popsicles with parents. It will be 
on Thursday and Friday the 24th 
and 25th. Come join us after school 
for a parent and child social. Take this 
opportunity to get to know your fellow parents 
and let the children play. We will have this event 
in Beck Hall from 1:30-2:45. Popsicles will be $1 
each.  

We are looking for a few good teachers! The ECP 
is looking to fill some substitute teaching 
positions. Call Vicky at 281.333.0176 or email me 
at vkuehnel@stpaulcatholic.org for more info. 

Ways to help the ECP 
We take used ink cartridges and turn them in 
for Office Depot rewards. This helps purchase 
our ECP office supplies. Labels for Education, 
these labels can be found on food products such 
as Campbells soup, Goldfish crackers, Pepperidge 
Farm products. We turn these in for toys and 
gift cards to purchase needed items. Thank you 
for your support! 
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For any Information:  ootw.festival2105@gmail.com  Para Cualquier Información: 
Alfredo Gibbs: 281.898.8847       clasela@hotmail.com  Claudia Gibbs: 281.954.1543  

Fundraising Status  September 13, 2015   
Recaudación de Fondos – septiembre 13, 

2015 
Contributions   Contribuciones 

Underwriting  $  6,970.00 Donaciones de Negocios y  

Faith Direct Donations  $     250.00 Donaciones de Faith Direct 

Gift Cards and Certificates  $  4,945.00 Donaciones, Tarjetas de regalo 

Live / Silent Auction Items  $   1981.00    Artículos para subasta 

Raffle Ticket Sale  $ 15,270.00    Venta de tickets de rifa 

 Total $ 22,467.00  
 

Team Members – Comité Organizador: Contact Information – Información de Contacto 

Fundraising Coordinators – Jesus Adame, David Osina, Eden Lopez  Jesus 713.253-2370 , David 713.724.1335, Eden 832.341.0391 

Vendor Booths – Monica Vacatoledo  M: 281.734.0502 – mmtv01@yahoo.com 

International Food – Comida Internacional – Fulgencia Garcia / Mele Paul M: 281.557.2314 / 281.338.7285 

5K Fun Run – Carrera 5K – Irene Andrea M: 832.213.8652 – HerrereaCadena1947@uhcl.edu 

Taco Night – Taquiza  – Oscar Ortiz M: 281.831.7156 – oortiz@yahoo.com 
 

News – Noticias  

 
 

 
 

Registration deadline is Friday, October 2nd, at 5:00 p.m. 
Booth registration and fees must be received by this time. 
Fees: $30 team fee (Payable to St. Paul the Apostle Catholic 
Church) or the purchase of $100.00 in Out of this World 
Festival Raffle Tickets. 

 

5to. Año del concurso Chili Cook-Off 
Fecha límite de inscripción es el Viernes, 2 de octubre a las 5:00 
p.m. Ya puedes registrarte para participar el Precios es de $30 
(Pagadero a St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church) o 
En la compra de $100 de boletos de rifa, la registración es 
gratis. 
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Our Lady of Lourdes’ Altar Society Card Party and Luncheon  
Wednesday, September 23, Madonna Hall, 11:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

10114 Hwy 6, Hitchock, TX. 
For reservations:  Nancye 409.935.9408 

Junipero Serra Canonization 
Pope Francis will canonize Blessed Junipero Serra on September 23, 2015, at the Basilica of the 
National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington, D.C. 

Father Serra was an 18th century Franciscan friar who left a very comfortable life in Spain to come the 
New World and share his love of the Gospel. He was so dedicated that he walked thousands of miles 
across what is now California and Mexico to spread the faith, establishing nine missions along the way. 

Juniper Sera is the patron of Serra International and has been since our founding in 1935. Serrans 
come from all walks of life, but are united by a common mission: to promote, encourage and affirm 
vocations to the ministerial priesthood and consecrated religious life. 

Gracious Father, we thank you for the exemplary life, missionary zeal and loving kindness of your 
servant, Father Junipero Sera, who entrusted his ministry to the Virgin of Guadalupe and stood firm in 
the defense of the native peoples. Following his example, may we also look to Our Lady of the 
Guadalupe, the Star of the New Evangelization, as we proclaim the Gospel in our own day. We ask 
you, Lord, to bless the Church with abundant vocations to the priesthood and consecrated life, inspiring 
many to follow Father Serra as humble laborers in your vineyard. Through his intercession, grant that 
we may see the face of your Son, Jesus, in all those we meet, especially the poor, the marginalized 
and those who suffer. Amen. 

 


